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17th July 2023  

 

 

This week we will all met our new class teachers for next year and spend 

some time getting to know one another. I have been popping into the 

classrooms and every class is happy and content.  

We also welcome our new EYFS children to the school this week for their 

‘Stay and Play’ sessions.  

At the end of this week we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 2 children 

and wish them all the best as they continue their journey on to the junior 

school.  

This week we say goodbye to Mrs Banks, Mrs Knox and Miss Ziabek. We 

thank them for all they have given to FHIS and wish them every success for 

the future.  

This has been another wonderful year at FHIS and I want to thank you all 

from the bottom of my heart for your ongoing support. 

Wishing you a wonderful week and summer holiday. 

Mrs Edkins  

Upcoming Dates This Term  

Monday 17th July  - Transition Week Begins 

Wednesday 19th July - FHIS Sports Day 

Wednesday 19th July - Year 2 Leavers Disco 

Friday 21st July  -  Year 2 Leavers Assembly  

Friday 21st July  - End of Term 6  



Re-scheduled FHIS Sports 

Day 

We will be holding our FHIS 

Sports Day on Wednesday 19th 

July at 1:30pm.  

End of Year Reports  

End of Year Reports were sent home on 

Monday 17th July.  As always, you can 

contact your child’s class teacher using 

our Seesaw app if you have any questions.  

Year 2 Leavers Assembly  

Year 2 leavers assembly will be on Friday 

21st July at 2:00pm.  



Friends of FHIS Film Club  

Thank you to all who came to our Friends of FHIS PTA Film 

Club. The children, and staff, really enjoyed it! We will be 

holding another PTA Film Club in the Autumn term.  



Reminder — Water Smart Day 

The end of term also signals our 

annual ‘FHIS Water Smart Day’. A 

perfect way to celebrate the end 

of our learning and the end of 

term.  

Please see the rescheduled dates 

below, due the poor weather last 

week.  

Monday 17th July– Year 1 

Tuesday 18th July– Year 2 

Thursday 20th July– EYFS 

 

Children will need to bring a 

towel, swimwear and a 

change of clothes. Please  

make sure your child’s water 

shooter is named, along with 

their change of clothes.  

We will also have water based 

activities such as hook a duck 

and paddling pools, for those 

children who do not wish to 

partake in the water battle. 

 



EYFS and Key Stage 1  

Stars of the Week 

Willow Oak  

The whole of Willow class for being 

amazing Year Twos. 

The whole of Oak class for being 

amazing Year Twos. 

 

Ash  Maple   

The whole of Ash class for working so 

hard on their Year 1 performance 

and taking the transition into Year 2 

in their stride.  

Alfie—for settling in so well. 

Grace— for being such a kind and 

caring member of the class. 

 

Sycamore Chestnut   

Reggie—for independently managing 

his self-care and being responsible 

with his pirate stickers. 

Amelia—for some super Rainbow Fish 

artwork. 

Chester—for independently writing 

more interesting sentences and 

linking ideas. 

Louie H—for working so hard each 

week to get all his Rainbow Re-

sponsibilities. 

 



 




